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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

WASHOE COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

This Public Notice is being posted in the event there may be a quorum of the Washoe 
County Planning Commission present at the following training event: 

Washoe County Planning Commission Training Workshop 
December 10, 2020, 1:00 p.m. 

Remote Training Workshop via Zoom 

Washoe County staff will hold a Training Workshop concerning the Washoe County 
Planning Commission’s legal obligations as a planning commission. This Training 
Workshop is not an official meeting of the Planning Commission (PC), and the members 
of the PC will not deliberate toward a decision or take any action on any matter over 
which the PC has supervision, control, jurisdiction or advisory power. 

 
______________________________________________________________________ 

Posting; Location of Website. This notice has been electronically posted at 
https://www.washoecounty.us/csd/planning_and_development/board_commission/planning_commission/i
ndex.php; and https://notice.nv.gov.   
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